
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR February 23, 2020 
 
 
Welcome.  We are glad you are here today.  May you be strengthened by the gospel, challenged by the present and renewed in the 

hope that is our sin our Lord Jesus Christ.   Say hello to Rev Bill.  And do stay for fellowship. 
Greeting you this morning are Doris Alden and Linda Moon.  Ushers assisting in the service are David Kent and Jim Craven. 
Sanctuary Flowers are provided by Marilyn Lowe in memory of loved ones. 
A Nursery is available for toddlers and infants in Room 7 and is staffed by an experienced caregiver. 
 
Activities this week:  

Tuesday:  9:00 am Bible Study 
11:00 am Balance Class 
400-700 pm Brooks BBQ 

Wednesday 7:00 pm Ash Wednesday Service 
Thursday: 9:30 am Badminton 
Saturday  Boy Scout Troop 20 Spaghetti Dinner 

 
Join us for fellowship and coffee in Schadewald Hall with refreshments provided by the Dockeries.  Sign up to provide refreshments; 

no baking necessary.  
Flowers.  The calendar is up for 2020. Please sign up for flowers.  Kathy. 
Deacon of the month is Roberta Falatyn. Contact Roberta at 845-532-8421 if you need a deacon’s assistance.  
The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33 congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for the 

strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their members.  Today we pray for Blue Mountain Reformed Church, 
Saugerties, New York. 

Our mission of the month: Our Mission of the Month for February will be Rev. Eric Titus and family. Eric is the former supervisor of 
HRC and is currently battling for his life. He has as recently as this week undergone his second liver transplant and a kidney 
transplant. Through his time of illness his family has taken on much economic hardship. We are presented with a unique opportunity 
to walk beside not just the Titus family but the congregation of St John's Reformed Church.  

Mark your calendars:   
1.  On February 25.  Brooks BBQ $12 per dinner. 

 2.  On March 27 from 5 pm till 7 pm will be a Fish & Chips dinner. Your meal will include fresh fried fish, French fries, coleslaw, a 
beverage & a dessert. Take outs will be available for this dinner as well. The cost is $14. Reservations 
are STRONGLY recommended.  At the end of February reservations will be starting & you truly do not want to miss out on this 
delicious meal!! We will also need help with this dinner so, please see myself to lend a hand. Thanks!! 

 3.  On April 25 we will be holding a Penny Social. We are in need to donations for this. Donations will be accepted starting March 
1. You can place your gently used or new items in Rev Bill’s garage. Look for the designated area please as we don’t want to get 
rid of something that Liam just loves…thanks.  This will be taking place of the church yard sale collection (more on this in the 
upcoming spire). We are also in need of TALL cups for the tickets to go into, gift certificates from local business that we can include 
in the Penny Social but at a higher ticket value & help with this event.  Please see myself for further information. Thanks!  Sandy 
Emrich. 

 


